
Good Morning, 
 
A breach of protocol occurred in the Heritage Medical Research Clinic this morning.   
 
Due to this breach, all HMRC services are suspended until further notice.  HMRC is closing with 
immediate effect.   
 
The situation is being investigated and until the outcome of the investigation is available: 

- all clinic visits are cancelled 
- HMRC staff will not be in the clinic for consultations but can be reached by email 
- Requests for clinic visits can be left on the HMRC phone line 403-220 8220, the HMRC booking 

desk will let you know if the appointment can be booked 
- HMRC facilities are closed to all staff (study staff located in the HMRC offices will not be able to 

use their HMRC cubicle, please contact your supervisor for directions).  
 
Please contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sabine 
Sabine Moritz, M.Sc. (Biology), M.Sc. (Research & Evaluation Methods for HCP), CCRP 
Director, Clinical, Health Services and Population Health Research 
Health Sciences Center, Ground Floor, Room G370 
Office: (403) 220 8754, Cell:  (403) 975 1092 
 
 


